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School System Financials Dashboard Updated

The Georgia Department of Audits and Accounts has updated its dashboard reporting on
school system financials and fiscal health. Fiscal year 2023 information has been included
for the school systems with audited financial statements completed by or submitted to
DOAA by August 1, 2024. The next update will occur in approximately three to four months.

The dashboard can be found here.

If you have questions, please contact Emily Denis.
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